From The Banking Regulation And Supervision Board:
15.06.2001-2

TÜRK TİCARET BANKASI A.Ş.’S BANKING AND DEPOSIT RECEIVING LICENSE IS BEING REVOKED AS OF 01.07.2001.

This is to announce to the public that:

Following the decision taken by the Board during its extraordinary meeting on 29.08.1997 concerning the use of preferential rights on raising capital by the SDIF, as these are not being utilized by previous shareholders but by the SDIF, it is to state that Türk Ticaret Bankası has its license revoked and will no longer be able to perform banking operations or to take deposits as of 01.07.2001,of which 84.52% of capital had been transferred to the fund, given the fact that eventhough there had been a transfer of funds worth 952.447.814 US Dollars to the Fund between 1997-2000 as of 06.11.1997, it could not be sold.

Creditors and deposit owners of this bank will not lose any of their rights related thereto. A more detailed explanation as to this bank’s responsibilities and how they will be assumed, will be made to the public in the coming days.

Apart from this, all measures necessary to preserve vested rights of Türk Ticaret A.Ş. personnel will be taken.

